
From root Sat Jul 1 11:19:40 2000 

Return-Path: <barteltp@waldorf.edu> 

Received: from pop-5.iastate.edu (pop-5.iastate.edu [129.186.1.65]) 

by pop-l.iastate.edu (8.9.3/8.9.3) with ESMTP id LAA03478 

for <oldcoot@pop-l.iastate.edu>; Sat, 1 Jul 2000 11:19:40 -0500 

Received: from barney.waldorf.edu ([198.135.118.1]) 

by pop-5.iastate.edu (8.9.3/8.9.3) with SMTP id LAA08449 

for <oldcoot@iastate.edu>; Sat, 1 Jul 2000 11:19:40 -0500 

Received: from waldorf.edu by barney.waldorf.edu 

via smtpd (for pop-5.iastate.edu [129.186.1.65]) with SMTP; 1 Jul 2000 16:18:51 | 

Received: by waldorf.edu with Internet Mail Service (5.0.1460.8) 

id <N9S574FVZ>; Sat, 1 Jul 2000 11:17:43 -0500 

Message-ID: <809A3AEC6A4CD31192DD00805FA9 6AA8017 6F958@waldorf.edu> 

From: “Bartelt, Paul" <barteltp@waldorf.edu> 

To: "'James J Dinsmore'" <oldcoot@iastate.edu> 

Subject: RE: white-winged dove 

Date: Sat, 1 Jul 2000 11:17:42 -0500 

MIME-Version: 1.0 

X-Mailer: Internet Mail Service (5.0.1460.8) 

Content-Type: text/plain 

X-UIDL: T79bfF4d7 c5ebES5cdc9516a0962elbFLE 

Hi Jim, 

Ron spends a good amount of time working outside and so he asked that I 

email you his cell phone number: (515) 971-2208. Just the same, you'll 

probably catch him in the house evenings or early mornings (he is an early 

bird -- gets up around 5 a.m.). 

By the way, I helped a friend bail hay NE of Forest City (Winnebago County) 

on June 7 and saw a Swainson's hawk working the mowed hay field. Whether it 

was (is) part of a nesting pair, I don't know. Because Iowa Birds shows the 

last nesting record for this county to be prior to 1960, I will search the 

area for a nest. I've been out of town for the last 3 weeks, but am done 

"wandering" for a while now. 

Paul E. Bartelt 

Dept. of Biology 

Waldorf College 

Forest City, IA 50436 

(641) 582-8236 

"Nothing in biology makes sense except 

in the light of evolution." --T, Dobzhansky 
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From: James J Dinsmore[SMTP:oldcoot@iastate.edu] 

Sent: Friday, June 30, 2000 9:44 AM 

To: barteltp@walidorf.edu 

Subject: white-winged dove 

Dear Dr. Bartelt, 

Many thanks for the message. about the white-winged dove. Sounds good and 

certainly a record of interest to birders. Wonder if it will stick around 

or is a one-day wonder. I had a report of one near Webster City a 

few weeks ago but didn't get any details on it. This one sounds better. I 

will send your brother info on the IOU and may try to call him this 

weekend. 

best 

jim 
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